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Department of Building Safety 

Notice of Change 

FROM:  Chadley Root, CBO    
 

SUBJECT:  C h a n g e  i n  t h e  C onveyance Permitting and Inspection 
Program 

 
DATE:  February 9, 2021 

 
 
The City of Louisville has administered the conveyance permitting and inspection program in 
Louisville since January 1, 2012. Effective March 1, 2021 the City of Louisville will no longer 
contract with a Licensed 3rd party to schedule and complete conveyance plan reviews or 
inspections for regulated conveyances located within the City of Louisville.  

Beginning March 1, 2021 the State of Colorado Division of Oil and Public Safety (OPS) will 
assume direct regulation of applicable conveyances located in the City of Louisville.  

Conveyance owners are responsible to arrange the required annual conveyance inspection with 
any licensed 3rd party inspector. A list of licensed 3rd party inspectors can be found here. Further 
communication from OPS will be forthcoming. In the meantime, please feel free to contact them 
and they will assist you with any questions that you may have. Contact information is below.  

Colorado Division of Oil and Public Safety 

633 17th Street, Suite 500 

Denver, CO 80202-3610 

Phone: 303-319-5834 

Email: David.Hutchcraft@State.CO.US  

https://ops.colorado.gov/Conveyances
https://ops.colorado.gov/sites/ops/files/2021-01/licensed_inspectors-website_11january2021.pdf
mailto:David.Hutchcraft@State.CO.US

